

RE: Reference Newsletter and Souvenir Journal

Mr. Sullivan,

I just want to take this opportunity to tell you how much we appreciate the relationship that GospelBiz has with Teen Challenge Illinois. The compliments we are receiving from our contributors on the quality of the newsletter, are truly awesome. Also, your part in the Souvenir Journal for last years banquet was a major hit. The excellence of your company and the professionalism of your staff have been a tremendous help to our ministry. Thank you for your sponsorship. We look forward to a great working relationship in the future.

In Christ,

Rev. John L. Harper M Div State Executive Director Teen Challenge Illinois Rev. John Harper, State Executive Director

Administration Office

151 W. Prairie Ave. Decatur, IL 62523 217.423.9117 fax: 217.423.9118 email: tcillinois@aol.com

Decatur Girls and Women

151 W. Prairie Ave.
Decatur; IL 62523
217.423.9126
fax: 217.423.9127
email: tcidecatur@aol.com

Chicago Men

3601W. Cortland St. Chicago, IL 60647 773.772.2211 Fax: 773.772.3134 email: tcichicago@aol.com

Peoria Men

311 S. Olive St. Peoria, IL 61602 309.673.3716 fax: 309.673.7048 email: tcill2@aol.com

www.teenchallengeil.com